
HELP WANTED 
 

Road Department  
 

Harlan County is currently accepting applications 

for an opening in the Road Department. 

Applications will be accepted until the position is 

filled. Excellent benefit package and competitive 

pay. Application form and job descriptions are 

available at the Road Department office.  For 

more information contact Tim Burgeson at the 

Harlan County Road Department (308) 928-9800.  

Please send completed application to: Harlan 

County Road Dept., 11407 711 Rd, Alma, NE  

68920  

 


